
Every student planning to take an honors

class in the 9th grade will need to fill  out

the online application.  Due to COVID,

there will not be testing for applicants

this year .  Instead of testing, the

completed online application will be

reviewed for acceptance to the Honors

and IB Program.

DO I NEED TO FILL OUT AN
APPLICATION? DO I NEED

TO TEST?

 THE ENTRANCE EXAMS ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED
ON JANUARY 9TH AND JANUARY 23RD, 2021

WILL NO LONGER BE OFFERED. 


